Meeting with Mr. Janison for development on 900 South 8-29-2022
The county would prefer a single access in, thereby limiting access points from 900 S.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The owner would like to use the entire western frontage for truck access.
The County would like to review are more refined plan regarding road, access, road widths, storm water management.
We made some comparisons to Weber Industrial Park
Engineering would require curb, gutter, sidewalk
Deferral for sidewalk
The owner would like to build a private road. Weber County will discuss the possibility of allowing a private road

